
 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

  

Yesterday, February 13, 2024, the Accreditation Liaison Officers of member institutions were sent 

instructions and unique hyperlinks to complete the 2024 Annual Report and Annual Fiscal Report. As a 

reminder, ACCJC will host a webinar this Thursday to provide guidance and time for questions and 

answers. Details are below: 

 Annual Report and Annual Fiscal Report Webinar 

Each spring, ACCJC accredited institutions submit an Annual Report and an Annual Fiscal Report as 

part of the Commission’s institutional performance monitoring process. In this webinar, ACCJC staff 

will provide an overview of the contents and submission process for both reports and will leave 

ample time for attendee questions. ACCJC encourages CEOs, ALOs, chief business officers, research 

staff, and others who will be involved in the preparation of the reports to attend. 

Thursday, February 15, 2024, 1:00-2:00 p.m. PST 

Zoom Registration Link:https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mt01BPY1QU6FtLPBIq5scw 

 The due dates for the reports are as follows: 

 Annual Report due:  April 12, 2024 

 Annual Fiscal Report for California-Single-college Districts due:  April 12, 2024 

 Annual Fiscal Report for California-Multi-college Districts due:  April 12, 2024 

 Annual Fiscal Report for Private/Proprietary Colleges due: Nine months after the close of the 

fiscal year ending on or before 12/31/2023 

 Annual Fiscal Report for Pacific Colleges due: Nine months after the close of the fiscal 

year ending on or before 12/31/2023 

  

Please forward this message to anyone on your team who you think might be interested in attending. 

  

Kind regards, 

ACCJC 

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_Mt01BPY1QU6FtLPBIq5scw


  

  Other Upcoming Events 

  

  

Thursday, May 9 – Friday, May 10 

Hyatt Regency Orange County 

  

We look forward to hosting faculty, staff, students, trustees, and administrators at the 2024 ACCJC 

Partners in Excellence Conference. This year, our theme explores how accreditation can support our 

institutions as they Foster Outcomes, Improvements, and Innovations in Equitable Student Success. The 

conference will feature nationally recognized speakers, plenary conversations with regional leaders, 

panels with colleagues sharing best practices, and a poster session sponsored by the Lumina Foundation 

featuring our member institutions’ high impact practices and outcomes. ACCJC is currently seeking 

proposals for the poster session! 

  

Registration is now open and available on the conference website! Space may sell out, so save the date 

and register early. The early-bird registration rate is available until February 29th. We hope to see you 

in Orange County, California in May! 

 

 

https://accjc-conference.org/register/

